Hello everyone,

Another term has flown by which has been packed full of learning and making new memories. Children have enjoyed many trips including Year 3's recent visit to Stump's Cross, Year 2 enjoyed their Little Sing at Pudsey Civic Hall and Dragonflies had fun ice-skating. Reception and Year 1 took part in an ensemble music workshop in school this week. We look forward to lots more trips and experiences in the Summer term including a trip to London for Year 6.

It has been wonderful to see all our parents in school for parent's consultations last week. The teachers appreciated spending time with you in person to share your child's learning and any targets they may have to progress further. The children have thoroughly enjoyed performing for you all in their class assemblies.

Thank you to so many of our parents who have completed the questionnaire about our school. We really do value your opinion and appreciate your feedback. The response has been overwhelmingly positive and we will look at any areas where we can improve further.

Our Year 1 pupils have been very excited to see the new playground being built. They will be so happy to be able to play in the new area after the Easter holidays.

I hope you all have a lovely break with family and friends over the next couple or weeks and we look forward to seeing you back in school on Tuesday 19th April.

Best wishes, Mrs Dixon Headteacher





Address:
Greenmount
Primary School
Lodge Lane,
Beeston, Leeds

Term dates 2021-22

Easter: (Break up Fri 1st April – back to school Tuesday 19th April 2022)

May Day: Monday 2nd May 2022

May Half term: Mon 30th May-Fri 3rd June 2022

Last day of term: Friday 22nd July 2022

Teacher Training Days (School will be closed for pupils)

Fri 17^{th} June, Mon 20^{th} June, Mon 25^{th} and Tues 26^{th} July 2022

Our competition winners!





Congratulations to two of our Year 4 students, (Imaan and Haider,) who took part in a competition to design a birthday card to celebrate 18 years of Leeds being a Fairtrade city.

They will be visiting the Lord Mayor to celebrate their win in April.

Thank you to everyone who bought a red nose and donated money for our non-uniform day- we raised an amazing £720 for comic relief.



School attendance

We will be reinstating the Traffic Light System
Attendance Letters after the Easter break.
Following positive feedback from other schools
that have tried this we will be starting to send
out texts to parents every 4 weeks with updates
as to how their child is doing with their school
attendance record.

Our next family learning course is on 'Outdoor learning'. These sessions take place on Tuesday's at 9am in our Greenhouse. If you'd like any information regarding adult learning, please speak to Mrs Ahmed or Mrs Khattun, our Family Support Workers.



Last night Mrs Dixon and Miss Robinson had the pleasure of watching our past and present pupils in their Taekwondo kup grading. We were so proud of all that you've achieved. A big thank you to Mr Potts for all of his hard work. If you'd like more information on Taekwondo club, please speak to Mr Potts.

https://www.leedsallstarstaekwondo.co.uk/

After school clubs 2022

Monday — Wildcats football Yrs 4/5/6 and Mindfulness (Yrs 5/6) Tuesday — Football club (Yrs 4/5), Keyboard club, Art club and Choir. Wednesday — Flex dance (Yrs 2/3) Thursday — Ukulele club, Cross stitch club, Multiskills (Yrs1/2/3) and Lego club for Yrs 1/2. Please check your emails regarding the Love Exploring activities during the holidays. There are lots of opportunities to keep your children busy, including a mega mini-beast hunt around parks and the city.



We are receiving a number of requests from parents for leave of absence during school time. Please speak to Mrs Benatmane about your request as we cannot authorise holidays during term time.

School Uniform 2021-22

Navy Blue Cardigan White Polo Shirt Grey Trousers/Skirt/Pinafore/shorts Grey Salwar Kameez

Navy Blue Headscarf

Navy Blue Round Neck Jumper

Blue gingham checked summer dress

Black shoes/ankle boots

P.E Kit

White t-shirt (Short or long sleeved)
Black jogging bottoms/leggings or shorts
Jade green Greenmount hoody
Black trainers or pumps

Jumpers, cardigans and polo shirts will be available with the Greenmount logo on or you can buy the plain ones and wear them. They are widely available from lots of supermarkets and retailers.

Health and safety

If your child wants to wear earrings they must be small studs only, please.

Please remember......

- To arrive at school on time at 8.50am and collect your children at 3.10pm.
- To send your child wearing their PE kit on the correct day.
- To send your child with a coat and water bottle each day.
- To bring book bags back to school every Monday.

Safety - We take safety very seriously at our school

- If you have any concerns or observations regarding health and safety please contact: Mrs Dixon, Mrs Randall, Mrs Jackson or Mr Potts.
- If you have any concerns or questions regarding Child Protection issues or safeguarding please contact: Mrs Randall, Mrs Dixon, Mrs Khattun or Mrs Ahmed.